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On page 126, in the SU-2/DNA-CC (Central Corridor) zone, amend section H. 
Vehicular Ingress/Egress as follows: 

1. Vehicular access is allowed from Central Avenue, but shall be minimized 
by shared access agreements where feasible. 
“1. For properties east of 14th Street, primary vehicular access shall not be 
from Central Avenue.  Where vehicular access from Central Avenue is 
already provided, it shall be minimized by shared access agreements where 
feasible. 
2. For properties west of 14th Street, primary vehicular access shall be from 
Central Avenue.  Non-residential vehicular access to and/or from 15th Street, 
16th Street, and Fruit Avenue is prohibited.“ 

 
 
Explanation:  This amendment is in response to a concern that was raised 
about vehicular traffic on small, residential streets that “dead end” at properties in 
the SU-2/DNA-CC (Central Corridor) zone.  An area resident suggested 
prohibiting vehicular access from SU-2/CC properties to 15th Street, 16th Street, 
and Fruit Avenue except for single-family homes located in the SU-2/CC zone.  
Upon taking a closer look at the regulation of ingress/egress contained in the 
Post-EPC draft of the DNASDP, staff realized that the regulation of 
ingress/egress in the CC zone needed further refinement in other ways, as well, 
and offers this amendment as a result. 

Staff’s analysis led to the conclusion that ingress/egress for properties 
along Central Avenue needs to be treated differently based on whether the 
property is located east or west of 14th Street.  East of 14th Street, CC-zoned 
properties have access from side streets, so it would be preferable to limit access 
(i.e., curb cuts and driveways) from Central Avenue in order to maintain a more 
pedestrian-friendly environmental along Central.  West of 14th Street, properties 
that are located anywhere other than on a corner do not have other outlet options 
and, for the most part, must take their access from Central.  However, as was 
raised as a concern by an area resident, a handful of lots have access at their 
rear to residential streets, which is why staff is recommending a prohibition on all 
non-residential vehicular access to/from those particular streets because it is not 
appropriate to have heavy truck traffic on narrow, residential streets. 



 


